

## **Newton International Academy - Smash**

أكاديمية نيوتن العالمية



## "An international community of learners striving for excellence and celebrating success"

http://newtonschools.sch.ga

	nttp://newtonschools.sch.qa			
14 September, 20	23.			
Dear Parents,				
Newton Internation I was a Principal in Newton schools are feel safe. I will also Browne worked w	Aichael Wilson and it is with great pleasure that I announce my arrival onal Academy SMASH. I was Principal at Newton British School, Muraikh in the UK for 7 years before coming to Qatar. All my children have been I know and value the importance of a well-managed school where chood be joined by my colleague, Mr James Browne who will be Head of ith me at NBS Muraikh. We are very proud of what we achieved at NBS I k at this school. Ms. Chani Meyer will continue as Head of Primary.	for 5 years and en educated at ildren learn and Secondary. Mr.		
I cannot emphasise enough how important parents are in the success of a school and the Parent Teach Association is crucial in this. I look forward to working closely with this organisation. Please, if there any concerns that you may have, I can be contacted through the parent liaison officer, Ms. Lana Jama Her direct line is 55747693 and her email address is parentliaison_niasmash@newtonschools.sch.qa				
and the teachers	on Sunday 27 <sup>th</sup> August. We will be advising you soon on opportunities of the school. We would like to remind you that the school portal is a which can be found at newtonschools.sch.qa	•		
Finally, I wish you	a wonderful return to school and we look forward to meeting your child	dren.		
Yours sincerely,				
Mr. Michael Wilso	on.			
Principal				

## **Newton International Academy - Smash**

أكاديمية نيوتن العالمية



"An international community of learners striving for excellence and celebrating success"

http://newtonschools.sch.qa

أولياء الأمور الكرام

تحية طيبة وبعد،

اسمي السيد مايكل ويلسون، ومن دواعي سروري أن أعلن عن وصولي كمدير لأكاديمية نيوتن العالمية سماش. كنت مديرًا لمدرسة نيوتن البريطانية -فرع مريخ لمدة ٥ سنوات، وقد عملت كمدير في المملكة المتحدة لمدة ٧ سنوات قبل أن أنتقل إلى دولة قطر. وقد تلقى جميع أبنائي تعليمهم في مدارس نيوتن، وأدرك قيمة المدرسة بشكل جيد؛ حيث يتعلم الأطفال ويشعرون بالأمان.

سينضم إليّ زميلي السيد جيمس براون، حيث سيكون مديرا للمرحلة الإعدادية فقد عمل السيد براون معي في مدرسة نيوتن البريطانية -فرع مريخ . نحن فخورون جدًا بما حققناه في مدرسة نيوتن البريطانية -فرع مريخ، ونحن متحمسون للعمل في أكاديمية نيوتن العالمية سماش. ستستمر السيدة شاني ماير كمديرة للمرحلة الابتدائية.

كما أود التأكيد على أهمية مشاركة الآباء والأمهات في نجاح العملية التعليمية,و أتطلع إلى العمل لإنجاح هذه المؤسسة التعليمية.

في حال وجود أي استفسارات ، يمكنكم التواصل معي من خلال مسؤولة التواصل مع الآباء والأمهات السيدة لانا جمال. حيث يمكنكم التواصل معها على الرقم 55747693، أو على بريدها الإلكتروني parentliaison niasmash@newtonschools.sch.qa

ستبدأ الدراسة يوم الأحد الموافق ٢٧ أغسطس. سنقوم قريبًا بإعلامكم باليوم المخصص للقاء بي وبمعلمي أكاديمية نيوتن العالمية سماش.

وكما نود أن نذكركم بأن موقع المدرسة الإلكتروني:

www.newtonschools.sch.qa

أتمنى لكم سنة دراسية رائعة .

أطيب التحيات

السيد مايكل ويلسون

مدير أكاديمية نيوتن العالمية -سماش